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Newsletter Week 9 Term 4 30 November 2015 

 

, PBL Focus:  

Solving a problem 
 Decide on the problem 

 Think of choices 

 Make a plan 

 Do it 
 

CARNIVALE 

What a fantastic event. Thanks you to everyone 

who was able to come and support our wonderful 

day. 

In particular, I would like to thank Mrs Scerri who 

coordinated a very dedicated group of teachers to 

get the whole event organised. I’m sure you can 

imagine the time and effort involved in getting an 

event of that scale planned and completed is 

phenomenal. I’m sure the Year 6 students will 

appreciate your efforts when they sit down at their 

upcoming Year 6 Farewell. 

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

INAPPROPRIATE BEHAVIOUR 

Unfortunately there have been a number of 

parents who seem to think it is OK to verbally 

abuse each other outside the school, in full view 

and hearing of many students. 

Two of the school’s core values are Respect and 

Responsibility. These values must be modelled 

and upheld by everyone in the school community if 

we are to teach our student how to act when things 

don’t go right. It is particularly important that, as 

parents, carers and teachers, we are able to model 

what good behaviour looks like. I hope that we 

don’t have any further occasions where parents 

are behaving badly in front of children. 

 

CAMP 

Although the forecast is for cooler weather on 

Wednesday there is little chance of rain predicted. 

This means that camp will go ahead as planned 

this Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. The 

children are all very excited as a wonderful 3 days 

of activities have been planned. 

Please make sure that ALL clothing and 

belongings are clearly marked with your child’s 

name.  

PS - Don’t forget to pack your toothbrush. 

 

Mr Collins 

Principal 
 

2016 LEADERS SPEECHES 
Speeches for students wishing to become 
leaders will be held on Tuesday 2:00pm.  
Parents and/or carers are welcome to attend. 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Please return all library books.  There will be a 
treat for the first class to get all their books back to 
the library. 
Thank you for your cooperation with this school 
responsibility. 

Mrs Urquhart – Teacher Librarian 

COMING EVENTS FOR TERM 4 

Week 9  

1 December 

2- 4 December 

Stage 2 walking excursion 

Camp 

Week 10  

7 December Picnic Day K-2 

8 December 

 

 

9 December 

Years 3 & 4 Flip Out 

Jamberoo Years 5 & 6 

approximate cost $43 

Pre-school Christmas party 

Attendance afternoon tea 

10 December Presentation Day 12:15pm 

Volunteer helpers afternoon tea 

15 December Year 6 Farewell 
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